

CITY OF HOUSTON

Bill White

Mayor



Richard M. Vacar, A.A.E. Director of Aviation

George Bush Intercontinental ~ William P. Hobby ~ Ellington Field

July 1, 2008

Paul Brogan WinTec Security Inc. 10122 Sagemill Houston, TX 77089

Reference: WinTec Security Inc.

Dear Mr. Brogan:

The Houston Airport System's Public Safety and Technology Division would like to thank you and your company for your efforts in deploying your security film product at our George Bush Intercontinental Airport and William P. Hobby Airport facilities.

We believe in the importance of providing a safe and secure environment for our travelers, visitors, patrons and employees and in order to do so, we conduct exhaustive research and analysis of the products that we consider to be potential solutions.

After conducting a thorough evaluation of your product's capabilities, including the results from the test conducted by The Houston Police Department's SWAT Team, we found your security film to be a unique and successful solution for our security and blast resistant window film needs.

From the evaluation of the results, through installation and quality control processes you and your company have gone the extra mile providing us with exceptional customer service and product support in a professional, cordial and efficient manner.

Sincerely,

Frank Haley Deputy Director

Public Safety and Technology

FMH:mad:sas

Council Members: Wanda Adams Peter Brown Anne Clutterbuck Adrian Garcia Ronald Green Pam Holm Jarvis Johnson Jolanda Jones
M.J.Khan, P.E. Toni Lawrence Sue Lovell Melissa Noriega James Rodriguez Michael Sullivan Controller: Annise D. Parker

Houston Airport System: 16930 John F. Kennedy Blvd. Houston Texas 77032 ~ PO Box 60106 77205-0106 ~ 281 233-3000 Fax 281 233-1874 www.Fly2Houston.com. ~ www.houstontx.gov